College of Arts and Sciences Committee on Academic Programs (ASCAP)
Minutes for Meeting of March 21, 2011

A scheduled meeting of ASCAP was held on Monday, March 21 at 3:00 p.m. in Holden Hall 129.
Committee members present were: Lee Cohen, Erin Collopy, David Lamp, Jerry Koch, Chris Monico,
Philip Pope, Rich Rice, and David Roach. Presenters: Drs. Mclntyre and Schwilk (Biology), Dr.
Hubbard (Economics), Drs. Pearce and Neusel (Mathematics & Statistics), Drs. McBee, Brittsan, and
Swingen (History), and Dr. Hardin (Psychology).

1. Pending minor revisions, the committee voted to recommend to the next level of consideration
the following proposal from the Department of Biology:
e Add BIOL 3405 Ecological Strategies of Plants.

2. The committee voted to recommend to the next level of consideration the following proposal
from the Department of Economics:
e Add ECO 3336 Environmental Economics.

3. Pending minor revisions, the committee voted to recommend to the next level of consideration
the following proposal from the Department of Mathematics & Statistics:
e Add MATH 5315 Set Theory.

4. Pending minor revisions, the committee voted to recommend to the next level of consideration
the following proposals from the Department of Psychology:
e Add PSY 5105 Supervision and Consultation.
e Add PSY 5205 Supervision Practicum.

5. The committee voted to recommend to the next level of consideration the following proposals
from the Department of History:
e Add discussion sections to HIST 1300, 1301, 2322, and 3310.
e Add HIST 3350 Early Modern Europe.
e Add HIST 4365 Foundations of Contemporary Mexico.
e Add HIST 3351 History of Spain to the list of courses that fulfill the Humanities Core
Curriculum Requirement.

6. Pending minor revisions, the committee voted to recommend to the next level of consideration
the following proposal from the Department of Sociology, Anthropology, & Social Work:
¢ Add SOC 5360 Sociology of Globalization.

The next meeting of ASCAP has been rescheduled for Monday, April 11, for proposals that reach the
committee and the Dean’s office by Monday, April 4.



